
 
 
 
3 COX’S STACK OPEN SPACE – PEDESTRIAN ACCESS (AN412-2003) 
 
The public open space around Cox’s Stack is owned by Dundee City Council (excluding the chimney 
stack).  The open space was landscaped at the expense of the developer of Stack Park with access 
off Methven Street.  The adjacent factor of the High Mill flats in the former Camperdown Works due to 
trespass problems has closed off the former pedestrian access from the south of the site. 
 
The Committee is asked to approve the construction of a new pedestrian access to the open space 
from Eastwell Road at an estimated cost of £9,000 subject to landowner's consent.  It is recommended 
that the work be carried out by Dundee Contract Services and met from the provision of £50,000 in 
Dundee Contract Services 2003/04 Capital Budget for Public Open Space Improvements. 
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